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Staffing update 

 

Mrs E Rothwell who teaches part-time in year 6 will be leaving us at the end of term to take 

up a similar post at Nafferton Primary School. In the two years she has been with us, Mrs 

Rothwell has contributed a great deal to the year 6 team, and the wider school. We thank 

her very much for all she has done for us and hope she enjoys her new post. 

 

We are very pleased to announce that Mr D Lowe who has been a trainee teacher with us 

this year in 4T, is joining the teaching team in September. Congratulations Mr Lowe! 

 

Mrs L Tuck (office manager) has now left the school to take up an administrative post at Hull 

University. Following an external advert and interview process, Mrs C Hakner was appointed 

to replace her.  Mrs Hakner is currently a teaching assistant in the school. Her knowledge of 

the school will help her to settle into the role and we are delighted that we have been able 

to replace Mrs Tuck successfully. 

 

We have two teaching assistants leaving us to train to be teachers, Mrs J Walker and Mrs N 

Denham. We wish them both well in their training and thank them for their hard work 

during their time at the school.  

 

In September we will be welcoming back Mrs Ellis who will be returning to DJS as a teaching 

assistant, and we will be appointing further TAs shortly to replace those leaving us. 

 

Mrs L Laird 

 

 


